ACES:
Guilford County Schools is gathering information from families who do not currently have an ACES (After-School Care Enrichment Services) site at their schools to assess interest in opening additional sites for the 2025-2026 school year.  The survey is to determine interest ONLY and does not guarantee that ACES programs will open new sites.  Current tuition fees for ACES is $75.00/week (maybe subject to change).
 
Please visit the ACES website Afterschool Care - Guilford County Schools to complete the survey, which will be collected until March 17, 2025.  If the district chooses to open additional ACES sites, registration details will be shared this spring. 
 
Please contact Zalonda S. Purcell at 336-370-2321 or email the ACES office at aces@gcsnc.com with questions.

